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Ella Casey

From: David Gower
Sent: 12 August 2021 12:57
To: Erica Buchanan
Subject: RE: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186

Categories: On Agile

Hi Erica, 
 
I had another look on site on Tuesday and as per previous comments there would be an major impact on that row of 
TPO Oak trees. One of the Oaks especially is the biggest and most prominent out of the group. 
 
There is actually an existing gap (where a disused utility pylon is) to the south east of the proposed enrance and as 
shown in the TPO plan below (approx. 20 metres wide). Has that been considered for access?  
 

 
Elsewhere and to the north western boundary near to where the football pitch is proposed a small area of tree 
removal is proposed. This is outside of the TPO tree group and consists mainly of young Poplar/Birch/Elder scrub. I 
have no objection to this but would object to the loss of mature TPO tree cover to form the new access and as per 
previous comments. 
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Regards 
 
David Gower 

 

Arboricultural Officer 
Parks and Grounds Unit 
Leisure and Well-being 
Rugby Borough Council 
Tel: 01788 533533 
Mail: David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk 

    

 

 

From: Erica Buchanan <Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk>  
Sent: 06 August 2021 11:27 
To: David Gower <David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186 
 
hi David 
 
Yes they did and initially they were looking at an alternative place for the access but I think there would 
have been an issue with Highways which is why the access stayed the same.   
 
Regards,  
 
Erica Buchanan 

 

Principal Planning Officer 
Planning Services 
Growth and Investment 
Rugby Borough Council 
Tel: 01788 533789 
Mail: Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk 

    


